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Dear Parents / Guardians,
Stepping Down as Chairman of Persatuan Sekolah Lodge

This serves to inform that I am officially stepping down as Chairman of Persatuan Sekolah
Lodge (Lodge School Association) effective 1% January 2024.

This decision derives as both of my children will be withdrawing from Lodge International
School, also effective 1% January 2024, to pursue their sporting interest.

To ensure a smooth transition, our present Deputy Chairman, Datin Sri Angelina Celestine
Ujang will be taking over the Chairman’s role until our next Annual General Meeting (AGM)
in May 2024.

We look forward to our parents’ continued support as we navigate this transition period.

My family and I would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to our teachers who have been more
than a teacher to our children - mentor, inspiration, positive influence. We are truly
appreciative.

I want to express my deepest appreciation to all of my Committee Members, parents /
stakeholders for their trust, support, dedication and the memories we have created together.

Thank you.

Allister Hilton Smith
Chairman
Lodge School Association



